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Theft Reported In Atchison
(KAIR)--The Atchison Police Department is investigating a theft from a residence earlier this week.

Police Chief Mike Wilson says the theft took place sometime between 7:30-8:00 Monday morning
at a home located in the 500 block of Q Street. An unknown suspect made forced entry through a

rear door and removed a video game system and cash. Total loss in the case is approximately $500.

Police do not yet have any suspects in the case, but the search for leads continues.
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